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Dear Croghan Elementary Families,

The Importance of Attendance and Being On Time

At Croghan Elementary, we are committed to providing the best learning experience for each of our
students, and being present and on time is crucial to that experience. Students who are tardy often
miss key intervention times, which are essential opportunities for personalized support and
skill-building. Help your child succeed by ensuring they arrive on time and are ready to start their day
with us!

PTO News & Volunteer Opportunities
Corghan PTO is looking for volunteers! Here’s how you can help:

1. School Store: Every Friday from 8:00 — 9:30 AM, students look forward to visiting the school
store. We'd need volunteers to help manage the store. You can sign up for any Friday that
works for you!

2. Fall Ball: Join us in making the Fall Ball on November 22nd a memorable night for our
Preschool through second grade students. Volunteers are needed from 5:30 — 8:00 PM to help
with set-up, serving refreshments, and clean-up. You can sign up to help for one hour or the
entire night! You do not have to have a child in preschool to second grade to volunteer!

3. PTO Meetings: We welcome all families to attend our PTO meetings, held on the second
Tuesday of each month at 5:30 PM in the Croghan cafeteria. This is a great way to get
involved, stay informed, and connect with other parents!

If you are interested in volunteering for any of these opportunities or have any questions please
contact the Croghan Office at 419-332-1522

November - A Month of Thanks and Gratitude

November is a time for reflection and appreciation. We are thankful for our Croghan students and the
opportunity to learn, grow, and thrive every day. It's truly a blessing to be part of such a supportive and
vibrant school community. We’d also like to thank all who attended our recent student-led conferences.
It was wonderful to see students taking pride in their accomplishments and setting new goals for the
year ahead.

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to making Croghan Elementary the best it can be!

Together We Soar!

Your Partners in Education,

Christina J. French Michael Schwartz
Principal Assistant Principal
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Transportation Home

If a student’s transportation home is changing for the day, please
contact the school office at 419-332-1511 by 2:00pm. Thank you!

Weather Reminders
Students may enter the building at 8:30 AM. If it is raining and/or
snowing students will need to stand outside until the time listed above.
We do not have staff in the building to monitor students earlier than

STUDENTS

8:30am.
THANKSGIVING DAY
Thanksgiving Break
- agliee

Thanksgiving Break will be Wednesday, November 27th, through Sunday,
December 1st. Students return on Monday, December 2nd.

Attendance Policy

-Students are allotted 5 days of excused absences without a doctor’s note in one

school year.

-After 5 days of excused absences a doctor’s note is needed. Otherwise absences

will be considered “unexcused”.

-Please call in your student’s absence to the school office by 9am the day that they

will be out. There is voicemail so that you can call any time day or night.
419-332-1511

Habitual Truancy
-30 or more consecutive hours without a legitimate excuse
-42 or more hours in one school month without a legitimate excuse
-72 or more hours in one school year without a legitimate excuse
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1st QUARTER HIGH HONOR ROLL

3rd Grade

Grayson Axe
Nicolette Connor
Alexa Frantz
Brianna Garza
Thomas Kiser
Holden Marsee
Nevaeh Mestrey
Audrianna McDonald
Julian Navarro-Vargas
Lucy Ontiveros
Oliver Pena

Zoe Reffner

Olivia Vela

Lilli Weiss

Owen Willey

4th Grade
Mila Root

5th Grade

Mya Alonso
Cayla Crispen
Eloise Pollick
Aaron Willey

.,

1st QUARTER HONOR ROLL

Taelynn Badillo
Mariah Caballero
Olivia Curtis
Coraline Fisher
Payton Fosnight
Ava Glenn

Zayla Hansberger
Bryce Harris
Tremayne Heard
Martin Hull

David Kwiatowski
Milo McKinstry
Knox Myers

Mya Palacios
Cayce Reynolds
Jasbrielle Ruiz
Bianca Santiago
Ember Schell
Erick Sierra

Haley Broadstock
Breah Connor
Evalyn Edmonds
Julian Franco
Noah Jones
Brooke Kouts
Aiden Maschari
Harper Meggitt
Aryah Milton
Conner Ochoa
Theodore Ohms
Cristian Ordaz-Lorenzo
Indie Parker

Alaina Pollick
Braxtyn Potridge
Mathew Roca Jr.
Annalyse Salazar
Serenity Stewart
Isabella Wadsworth
Leviticus Witmer
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THANKSGIVING

Konnor Aller
Cohen Freetage
Gabriel Garza
Nevaeh Garza
Zane Giriffith
Analei Gutierrez
Maelyn McCluskey
Ashtyn McCoy
Diego Mejia
Camden Pena
Edgar Sierra, Jr.
Harlan Smith
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The following Second Graders have earned A’s and B’s in Reading,
Writing and Math: Easton Adams, Lucy Anderson, Audrey Atzinger, Karter
Axe, Blake Broadstock, Liam Conner, Marco Connor, Grace’Lyn De La Torre,
Wyatt Dennull, XZavier Dezanett, Benjamin Edmonds, Ashton Edwards, Jenna
Famulare, Olin Frank, Payton Garza, Conner Geiger, Jaxson Hasselbach,
Anderson Hirt, Lucas Holcomb, Grayson Inks, Klaus Kubitz, Serenity Lanning,
Kobe Newland, Emryss Pollick, Madelynn Potridge, Micah Reynolds, Aryana
Sepeda, Gunner Sipperley, Carson Smith, Aariel Stewart, Camden Stine,
William Swain, Bailey Taylor, Rosemary Urbina, Bostyn Walter and Logan
Weiss.

STUDENTS

Thursday, November 21, 2024
Dear Creghan Families,

What? Please join us for our Title I informational night. We wil
have student activities in the Learning Studios & a Parent
Information Meeting in the Cafeteria

Where? Croghan Elementary School
When? Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.

* We will have two gift card prize raffles, plus your child will
have a chance to win free books, but you must be present to
win. Please fill out the bottom and return to school by Nov. 8™

—Yea!'We wil be there!
PaertsName . PareatsName P
Toacher's Namm_

TeachersNama____________

Teachar's Name_ e

e et

I's not too early to start thinking about the Croghan Yearbook!
Yearbooks will be delivered in May.
Please use the QR Code below to place your order.
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STAFF

Keep up to date on the latest events happening in the district by
logging on to www.fremontschools.net.

Hello Croghan Families!

We celebrated Red Ribbon Week in October. The theme was "Life is a movie: Film
Drug free." This theme was a call to action to speak out in support of healthy

choices. Students were reminded that by staying drug free, they are sending a
message to themselves and others about how much they value themselves, their
overall health and their future.

Please talk to your children about how important it is to make healthy choices now
and for their future. Create goals with your children in ways they can continue
making healthy choices. This aligns with our word of the month for October which
was Responsibility: taking action and understanding the impact of our choices. We
want the best for all of our students and can't wait to see what they will achieve!

Mrs. Avants, Guidance Counselor

Lunch Notes
-Lunch and Breakfast is free of charge for this year at all
buildings
- No fast food or food from other establishments is allowed in
the cafeteria
- Packers may buy a milk for $.50

-Money can be added to student’s account for milk with cash or
check (payable to Fremont City Schools) or online through
www.fremontcity.familyportal.cloud
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Nurse’s Corner

With cold, flu and stomach bug season in full swing, we ask that students
experiencing the following symptoms be kept home until their symptoms are ™
resolved for at least 24 hours to reduce the spread of infection:

STAFF

Fever (100.5 or above)
Vomiting (from illness)

Diarrhea

Red painful eyes (with drainage or crusting)
Unusual rash

Difficulty breathing or severe cough

Any symptoms that that require more care than what can be
provided in school

If your child experiences one of these symptoms above while at school, they
will be sent home (excused). When students come to the health office and DO
NOT have the symptoms listed above and have minor complaints, we often try
to encourage them to “stick it out.” Sometimes, if your student makes multiple
visits or has unusual complaints, we will call, text, or email you as a courtesy so
that you can help us decide the next best course of action. Parents are
welcome to pick up their children for minor iliness/complaints however these
absences may not be excused by the nurse. If your child has a chronic condition
that they are missing school for frequently, let's work together to come up with
a plan! I am always happy to help.

. PTO meets the second Tuesday of each month at 5:30pm in the
, Croghan Cafeteria. New families are always welcome!

Please remember to put your child’s name in their coat and lunch
bag so that the item can be returned to your child if it is
misplaced.
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